
 

 
 

Goodbye Summer! Hello Fall! 
 
The Coatesville Library had a wonderful & busy summer!  Over 150 young readers 
participated in our Summer Reading Program, “Oceans of Possibilities”, & 
attended multiple ocean themed activities in June, July & August!  A big thank you 
to all of our participants! 
 
 

 
 

Mr. Sandals was our reading octopus this summer!  Each link represents a 
day that a child read.  Mr. Sandals grew all summer! 

 
 
The library was a host site for the Coatesville Youth Initiative’s ServiceCorps 
program.  The two students at our location learned valuable work skills & helped 
the library staff with day to day operations & special projects. 
 



 
 
The ServiceCorps students learned about public librarianship by helping with 

multiple projects this summer including book displays! 
 
 
As school-age students return to the classroom, the library has many engaging 
programs & events planned for the fall months.  Pre-school Storytime will continue 
on Friday mornings.  This is a free in-person program for children up to 6 years. 
 
The “Let’s Have a Conversation” book club had a successful series of meetings in 
July & we will choose a new book in September. These are hybrid meetings & 
participants can attend virtually or in person. Please check our online calendar for 
details. 
 
Mark your calendars now - The Coatesville Library will be having a fall book sale 
on October 14-16. This is a terrific opportunity to find great books & support your 
local library. 



Please make a note of the library’s new website address – 
www.coatesvillelibrary.org.  Please visit our website often to see announcements 
& click on the calendar icon on the right side of the page to see a current list of 
upcoming events.  Remember – all library programs are free of charge! 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the library soon! 
 

 
 

The Coatesville Public Library, 501 E. Lincoln Highway, Coatesville 
610-384-4115 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

http://www.coatesvillelibrary.org/

